THE WAY

TERM 1 : TUESDAY 26
FEBRUARY 2019

TWO NEW BABY BOYS
Welcome to two new baby boys!

Congratulations to Sandy Wheeler and her husband Scott as they welcome Arlen into their family.
He weighed 3.94kg. Mum and bub are doing well!

Congratulations to Elise one of our Junior School teachers and her husband Brett Hona who
welcomed their little one Elijah John - born on Saturday 16 February. He weighed 3.8kg.

We are thrilled with this news and praise God for the safe arrival of these precious boys. We wish
both these families many blessings now and always.

"Praise God from whom all blessings flow."
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